
 
 
 

Annual Public Informational Meeting for the 
Former Naval Air Station Grosse Ile 

 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Louisville District is scheduled to host a virtual public meeting 
at 6 p.m., Sept. 10, 2020, for the former Naval Air Station Grosse Ile in Grosse Ile, Michigan. 
 
USACE is slated to provide a formal presentation on the status of environmental work at the 
former Naval Air Station Grosse Ile. The meeting is intended to inform the public about ongoing 
remedial investigation activities and coordinate with all stakeholders to address questions and 
concerns.  
 
The virtual public meeting will allow USACE, using technology (phone and internet), to 
communicate the same information to the public as it would during an in-person meeting, while 
minimizing risks to public health associated with an in-person gathering in light of the prevalence 
of the COVID-19 virus.  
 
The presentation and documents related to the former Naval Air Station Grosse Ile can be viewed 
at: http://www.lrl.usace.army.mil/GrosseIleNavalAirStation/. 
   
Starting on Aug. 31, 2020, hard copies of the presentation will be available in the lobby at:  
Township of Grosse Ile 
9601 Groh Road 
Grosse Ile, MI 48138 
Phone: 734.676.4422 
 
Meeting Information 
- Join by Internet: https://jeg.webex.com.join.nasgi2020 
- Join by phone: Call-in toll-free number at 1.844.992.4726 
Meeting number: 132 202 4163 
 
Teleconferencing will be available for individuals participating via the Internet or phone.  Those 
participating via the Internet will be able to view the presentation materials on their computer or 
mobile device.  Those participating by phone only can obtain the presentation materials at the 
above website or the Township of Grosse Ile or by mail by contacting the Louisville District Public 
Affairs Office (see below). The number of online connections available for the public meeting is 
limited and will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis. To ensure adequate time for public 
questions and concerns, individuals or organizations can submit questions or concerns in 
advance to the Louisville District Public Affairs Office (see below). Questions and concerns 
submitted in advance will be addressed during the meeting at the appropriate time. The meeting 
is scheduled to begin promptly at 6 p.m. and will conclude at 8 p.m. A test run for the public to 
ensure anyone who wants to participate can call in via phone or connect via the Internet will be 
conducted on Sept. 9, 2020 from 7 to 7:30 p.m.  
 
For questions, please contact Shatara Riis at 502.315.6769 or shatara.r.riis@usace.army.mil at 
the Louisville District Public Affairs Office. 
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